
DiLaura '83 to describe his role as a geologist
9/19/14

Stephen A. DiLaura '83, vice president of Nothnagle Drilling Inc., Scottsdale, will present “A Geologist in the Drilling
Industry” as a part of the University&s fall semester Environmental Studies Speaker Series.

The lecture will take place Friday, Sept. 26 at 12:20 p.m. in the Roon Lecture Hall (Room 247) of the AU Science
Center. Everyone is welcome to attend, admission is free, and refreshments will be served.

DiLaura, AU class of &83, will discuss the relationship between geologists and the drilling industry.

Nothnagle is a small business incorporated in 1981. The multi-service drilling company specializes in the
environmental, geothermal, and geo-technical fields. Known to be service-oriented with a reputation for executing
projects in an efficient, timely manner, the firm has performed numerous projects throughout the Northeastern United
States. 

With 27 years& management experience in the environmental and geotechnical drilling industry, DiLaura coordinates
all size projects, from the initial bidding, to the final invoice, to insuring customer

satisfaction at every step of a project. He is a NYS Certified Professional Geologist and a member of the National
Ground Water and the Empire State Water Well Drillers associations.

 The Environmental Studies Seminar Series at Alfred University is held every Friday during the fall semester when the
University is in session. Sponsored by the Division of Environmental Studies within Alfred University&s School of
Liberal Arts and Sciences, the series brings a range of speakers to the campus, including scientists, activists, and
policy-makers, with the mission to better understand our environment and what we can do better to sustain our world.


